DIRECTORY ASSISTANCE
Beginning on or after July 20, 2009, the charge for each Directory Assistance call requesting a telephone number within your area code is scheduled to increase from $1.50 to $1.79. If you have questions or wish to learn more about our money saving packages or other products and services, please call an AT&T Service Representative at the toll-free number on your bill or you can reference your Business (or Consumer) Service Agreement, including the Price List, at att.com/serviceagreement.













